
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2025 12:51 PM
To: Anderson, Garrett - CM <ganderson@c3gov.com>
Cc: Michael Diaz-Rivera <abcdeliveryllc@gmail.com>
Subject: Allowing cannabis delivery in Commerce City
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Director Garrett Anderson,

 

My name is Vanessa Trujillo, and I am a resident of Commerce City. I currently work as a
delivery driver for Better Days Delivery, and I wanted to reach out because we have had
multiple customers in Commerce City express interest in cannabis delivery services.

As someone who lives and works in this community, I see firsthand the demand for safe and
legal cannabis delivery. Many residents would benefit from the convenience and
accessibility that delivery provides, whether due to transportation barriers, medical needs, or
simply wanting a safer alternative to in-store purchases. 

I wanted to reach out to ask what steps need to be taken to make cannabis delivery a reality
in Commerce City. I believe this would not only benefit local consumers but also contribute
to the local economy through tax revenue and job opportunities.

I would appreciate any insight or guidance you can provide on how we can work together to
bring delivery to Commerce City. Thank you for your time, and I look forward to your
response.

Best,
Vanessa Trujillo

 

  


